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The Illinois Professional Land Surveyors Association is joining four other professional societies of engineers and architects
to request that the Illinois Supreme Court receive an amicus curiae brief in Thompson v. Gordon, a case which the court
decided to hear.

In this article, Mr. Sido discusses and provides a summary of an amicus curiae brief regarding engineering design in a
case before the Illinois Supreme Court.

Reprinted/posted by permission, National Society of Professional Surveyors, NSPS News & Views, June 2010.


